2/5/09 Visual Identity Task Force Meeting Notes:

Thanks again for your preparation and participation. I wasn't quite sure how we would begin dissecting all the data, but our approach served us well. Attached is the final recap (including my input); please double-check the institutions assessed - make sure I captured them all. 

Here's the meeting notes/next steps (in italics).

· Patrick Daniel reported the BOG has held off formal complaint about logo limitations. He updated them on the task force and it's objectives - that's worked so far. Thanks, Patrick!

· Curt provided a brief history of how the French Cross has been used/not used in design work. Prevailing wisdom is use only if you would put a religious cross in that place; error on the side of not using. As discussed, this will likely be the most discussed/debated icon of the College and it's identity system. It was determined our next meeting will be a round table discussion of the French Cross - facts and views. Let's get it all on the table before we get to the overall recommendation stage. Regina will get a perspective from the Congregation/Sister Roseanne. 
· There is a need to educate ourselves about Trademarks and licensing whether we use those options ornot. Mike will check if there is TM info in Laurie's files (recollection she talked to lawyers about TMs). Mike is also going to be meeting with some Licensers and attending conventions - he'll bring back any relevant information re: licensing. Kara will network at N.D. to see if we can identify a resident expert there to come and speak to us.
· We discussed our observations and findings during our assessments. Karen will complete a one page update of our progress and learning to date suitable for Trustee discussion.
Any additions or corrections, let me know.
